WOODSIDE PARISH COUNCIL

Meeting held Monday 8th February 2021 at 7.30 p.m. remotely on-line. Physical meetings cannot be held due to restrictions on gatherings because of the Coronavirus. This meeting was called at short notice to authorise the Chairman (as WBJC representative) to sign paperwork on behalf of Woodside Parish Council.

Members Present
W.F.Marrs (Chairman)	J.Mattinson	
S.Connor	Mrs C.Robinson 
W.McKie	T.Mattinson
Mrs A.Lewis		M.D.McCabe (Clerk)     
                                                                                                      			
Members of the Public Present
None						
Apologies for Absence were received from the following.	
D.Wright 

Wigton Burial Joint Committee
The future of Wigton cemetery is under discussion. One option is that it is partly run by Allerdale Borough Council. For this to happen, representatives of Waverton, Wigton and Woodside need to sign the relevant documents.

 Dog Nuisance in Oulton
 A Staffie type dog belonging to a couple who reside in the village has been intimidating people, particularly dog walkers. The dog seems fine with humans, but is vicious with other dogs. A lady was slightly injured (blood drawn) recently whilst walking her dog.  An approach has been made to the owners to ask that they muzzle the dog, but they have refused. A number of parishioners feel threatened by the dog.
As the owners have already been approached, it was decided to refer the matter to Allerdale B.C. dog wardens for advice.                        				                      				
Date and Time of the Next Meeting
Due to the Coronavirus, no date has been set for the next meeting, but it should be in April.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.40 p.m.



				
